
 

Hi LRS
As a local resident and on behalf of local residents as thier Pontardawe councillor
am objecting to the
application for a 230 alcohol licence..
Outside noise disturbance to local residents. Already seen when a nearby pub 
(Redacted) had the same Disturbance and ASB with customers leaving the premises 
after 1230 to 4am seen as issues when (Redacted) had a late licence.
Residents finally saw some respite after (Redacted) closed and do not wish to be 
going backwards and seeing fighting shouting and car racing again in the early hours 
of the morning
Thanks
CLLR Todd
Uplands road
Pontardawe


